
We learn and pray, in faith and love 

 

 

 

10.7.2023 

 

Dear families, 

 

 

 

Wonde Vouchers 

On Friday 14th July, the Local Authority will issue the Wonde Vouchers in the 

usual manner. Please note, this process is independent of school and any issues 

should be raised directly with Wonde. 

 

Dates for your diary 

 

 

Year 6 Leaver’s mass - Friday 21st July at 9.30am 

End of term - Friday 21st July at 1.30pm 

Return to school – Wednesday 6th September 

 

 

Dinner Money 

 

As you are aware, the cost of food has gone up incredibly recently.  This, in 

combination with an increase in other costs, has meant that we will have to raise 

the price of school meals in September.  The new costings are as follows: 

 

£2.55 per day.   £12.75 a week. 

 

As you will no doubt be aware, all school dinners are cooked freshly in our school 

kitchen each day and we use good quality products to ensure that our children 

receive the best nutrition possible.  If you would like your child to receive a 

school meal in September, please contact the school office who will be happy to 

help you. 

 

 

 



We learn and pray, in faith and love 

Right of the Week  

 

Article 29 Aims of Education 

 
 

You have the right to an education which tries 

to develop your personality and abilities as much as possible and encourages you to 

respect other people’s rights and values and to respect the environment. 
 

 

A Message from Fr. Michael 

Hello and I hope everyone is well and that we are all being kind to each other. 

As we race into the summer, and the month of July, we are fast approaching the 

end of the school year. Yet before the end of term let us celebrate with the 

rest of our country the 75 years of the National Health Service (NHS). What a 

fantastic institution this is, that we must be so proud of and do all we can to 

preserve and support and save. All the wonderful help it gives to those in need, 

in their time of suffering, is so important. All those skilled staff on every level 

who do so much to care for those in their care. Those Doctors and Nurses and 

carers of tomorrow, who are in our school today, learning and thinking about how 

we care for each other, will find their vocation in the NHS firmly established by 

all we can do today to save this great institution! 

 

So, congratulations NHS! Happy birthday and keep up the great work. We must 

keep everyone involved in our prayers. Have a wonderful weekend. St Kentigern, 

pray for us. 

 

With continued best wishes,                                                        

 
Mrs Muldoon 

Headteacher 


